
2024-09-19 - RE: HIW - Memorandum of Understanding - GMC (A54405020) 

 

From: Redacted s40(2)@gmc-uk.org>  

Sent: 19 September 2024 14:10 

To: Redacted s40(2) (CSI - Healthcare Inspectorate Wales - Healthcare Inspectorate 

Wales)  

Cc: Redacted s40(2) (CSI - Healthcare Inspectorate Wales - Healthcare Inspectorate 

Wales); Redacted s40(2)@gmc-uk.org; Redacted s40(2)@gmc-uk.org> 

Subject: RE: HIW - Memorandum of Understanding - GMC (A54405020) 

Good afternoon Redacted s40(2)  

Thank you for your email.  

I have copied in colleagues from GMC Wales who I believe would be the relevant 

partners to hold these discussions with. It does appear that our Head of GMC Wales, 

Redacted s40(2), does hold regular meetings with your Chief Executive currently. 

Changes to the attendance/frequency of meetings between HIW and GMC can be 

discussed between you directly following Redacted s40(2)’s next meeting with the 

CE in October.  

We will wait to receive your comments on the MoU, if you require any assistance in 

the meantime please do let me know.  

Kind regards 

 

Redacted s40(2) 

General Medical Council 

3 Hardman Street 

Manchester 

M3 3AW 

 

Email:  Redacted s40(2)@gmc-uk.org 

Website: www.gmc-uk.org 

 

From: Redacted s40(2)@gov.wales   

Sent: Friday, September 13, 2024 12:36 PM 

To Redacted s40(2)@gmc-uk.org> 

Cc: Redacted s40(2)@gov.wales 

Subject: RE: HIW - Memorandum of Understanding - GMC (A54405020) 

 

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.gmc-uk.org%2F&data=05%7C02%7CRichard.Hayward%40gov.wales%7Cdcd7eb20705c4b1c020a08dcd8ac556c%7Ca2cc36c592804ae78887d06dab89216b%7C0%7C0%7C638623481935724932%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=T%2Bj4kf8KPgSGaAIQ5bixfE4hc8yilUba8P4%2BbCmev%2FY%3D&reserved=0


Hi Redacted s40(2) - Thanks for sending us the updated MoU, and information re. 

the legislation / role of GMC is changing on 13 December 2024. Given we are in 

September now, I believe we should wait until December to finalise / sign off i. e. to 

reflect 

Hi Redacted s40(2) - Thanks for sending us the updated MoU, and information re. 

the legislation / role of GMC is changing on 13 December 2024. 

Given we are in September now, I believe we should wait until December to finalise / 

sign off i.e. to reflect the changes. 

Please note I have cc'd in Redacted s40(2) from HIW. Redacted s40(2) has just 

returned from mat leave, and is our Senior Intelligence Manager for Partnerships so 

will be the point of contact for the MoU. Thanks for the amendments...we will review, 

and email back in the coming weeks. 

It will be great if we can look at set up some regular meetings, which could be every 

other month. I am suggesting this as we are looking to strengthen the use of partners 

intel, and how we use it to help inform HIW's risk based assurance work across the 

NHS. Redacted s40(2) would be the point of contact for this. 

Thanks 

Redacted s40(2) 

Redacted s40(2) 
Arolygiaeth Gofal Iechyd Cymru | Healthcare Inspectorate Wales 
Llywodraeth Cymru | Welsh Government 
W Ffôn | Tel: Redacted s40(2) 
T E-bost: Redacted s40(2)@llyw.cymru | Email: Redacted s40(2)@gov.wales 
 

 

-----Original Message----- 

From: Redacted s40(2)@gmc-uk.org> 

Sent: Tuesday, September 10, 2024 11:00 AM 

To: Redacted s40(2) (CSI - Healthcare Inspectorate Wales - Healthcare Inspectorate 

Wales)  

Cc: Redacted s40(2) (CSI - Healthcare Inspectorate Wales - Healthcare Inspectorate 

Wales); Redacted s40(2) (CSI - Healthcare Inspectorate Wales - Healthcare 

Inspectorate Wales); Redacted s40(2)(CSI - Healthcare Inspectorate Wales - 

Healthcare Inspectorate Wales)  

Subject: RE: HIW - Memorandum of Understanding - GMC (A54405020) 

Good afternoon Redacted s40(2) 

I hope this email finds you well. 



I am writing to attach a marked up version of the draft MoU for your review. You will 

see that we have made some amendments in tracked changes and there are 

suggested changes and queries in the comments. 

It may be helpful to note that some of the comments relate to whether the MoU will 

be live after 13 December 2024. This is due to new legislation which will bring 

Physician Associates (PAs) and Anaesthesia Associates (AAs) under regulation of 

the GMC; meaning our role will change to that of a multiprofessional regulator on 

that date. We can keep an eye on the progress of drafting the agreement, as it may 

be that if the draft is ready close to December 13, it would be better to be held off for 

a short time until the legislation is live. This means that the agreement would reflect 

our new role and would not need to be updated with this information at a later date. 

If you have any questions feel free to get in touch and I will be more than happy to 

assist. 

Kind regards 

 

Redacted s40(2) 

Redacted s40(2) 
General Medical Council 
3 Hardman Street 
Manchester 
M3 3AW 
 

Email: Redacted s40(2)@gmc-uk.org 

Website: http://www.gmc-uk.org/ 

 

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.gmc-uk.org%2F&data=05%7C02%7CRichard.Hayward%40gov.wales%7Cdcd7eb20705c4b1c020a08dcd8ac556c%7Ca2cc36c592804ae78887d06dab89216b%7C0%7C0%7C638623481935801678%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=bIokDOc5bidpijSU7809VfTAaFS95B3sP8%2FEzAOtXG0%3D&reserved=0

